
 
 

From Steve Mulinganie, Gazprom: 

 
  
As we have already noted we feel the third member of the Advisory Panel should be the incumbent 
Chair and not the Joint Office. Whilst this approach may have made sense during the appointment of 
the first chair we do not feel that the Joint Office should be represented on the Advisory Panel for 
the new Chair as we now have in post an Independent Chair who should take on this task. 
  
The incumbent Chair is best placed to provide independent input into the selection for the new 
Chair. 
  
We also would like it made absolutely clear (in terms of time commitment) that the Chair should be 
directly available to panel members and thus the Estimated Time Commitment Section should 
reflect this requirement  
  
In the Key responsibilities we would like to see added: - 
  

•         Be directly available to members of the panel 
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